Lo, Children are a heritage from the Lord:

and the fruit of the womb is His reward.
Psalm 127:3
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Dear Family and Friends,

It is with grateful hearts to the Lord for His faithfulness to us as a family that we can write you that our youngest son, David, just graduated from the University of Central Florida with a Bachelor of Science degree in Information Systems Technology, Magna Cum Laude. We are very thankful for David and for the fine Christian young man that he has grown up to be.  David has worked very hard all the way through his university schooling, besides maintaining a full time job at K&K Electric, Inc. here in Sanford.  David will continue on working at K&K presently, maintaining their office computers, developing program systems for the office, etc.
Thank you so very much for your partnership with us.  Your prayers and support are much appreciated – thank you for your part in our ministry with New Tribes Mission in reaching tribal people with the Gospel.

We know that we often ask you to pray for us as we serve the Lord in the NTM Medical Plan office.  We would greatly appreciate your prayers these days.  We really thought that this year would be a little easier as far as problems with our PPO Network, the processing of medical claims, etc. are concerned, but so far the work continues to be a great challenge, as we attempt, by God’s grace, to provide the very best affordable health insurance for members of New Tribes Mission.  We are constantly reminded that we are indeed in a spiritual warfare and that Satan would like nothing better than to discourage us and to hinder the ov[image: image2.jpg]


erall outreach of the Gospel to tribal people who have never once heard of the Lord Jesus Christ.  Thank you for praying for us and for others who serve in our busy office.*
Once again, thank you for your prayers and support.
All because of Jesus,
John & Linda
        New Tribes Mission • 1000 East First Street

Sanford, FL 32771-1487

*P.S.  We are anticipating answers to prayer already, as we have had some meetings with encouraging possibilities.  Thanks again for praying.  J & L
